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TERM 3   
WEEK 7 

2020 

  CALENDAR 

Week 8 
Thursday 10 September – Start Smart program via 
Zoom (Stage 3) 
 
Week 10 
Wednesday 23 September – Special Groups School 
Photos 
Friday 25 September – Last day of school for Term 3 
 
Term 4 Week 1 
Monday 12 October – Students and staff return to 
school 
Tuesday 13 October – Individual and Class School 
Photos 
 

 
What’s Happening At Rainbow Street?  
 
Learner Qualities 
This week we continue to focus on collaboration.  

 

Collaboration is working together 
as a team. 

 
That means that I share, 

contribute and listen when 
working with others. 

 
At home, one of the ways in which you could build 
collaboration is by doing problem solving tasks or 
challenges with your child. You might also talk wth 

your child about how you collaborate in your 
home/work/life. 
 
What’s Early Stage 1 Been Learning 
About? 
Collaboration in Kindergarten - 
Giving directions to move left and 
right through an obstacle course. 
 
Cricket Australia Play Cricket 
Program 
 

  

  
 
Teddy Bear Race - Who will come first, second, 
third…? 
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Online Enrolment System 
We are excited to announce we will be rolling out the 
new Online Enrolment System from Monday 14 
September 2020. 
 
The Online Enrolment System is designed to provide 
flexibility for parents to submit an enrolment 
application online and at the time that best suits 
them. The application can be accessed on all browsers 
and mobile devices including iOS and Android.  
 
The online application process is currently restricted 
to: 

 Enrolments into local schools only 

 Children who are Australian citizens, New 
Zealand citizens or permanent residents 

 Children who live in NSW.  
 
We offer our support and encourage you to complete 
your application to enrol online. If, however, you do 
not feel comfortable completing an application online, 
a paper copy is available for collection from the front 
office or can be downloaded from the Department’s 
going to a public school site 
 
Further information about online enrolment can be 
found on our website here 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Those families who have already 
submitted an application for Kindergarten 2021 
enrolment DO NOT need to resubmit their enrolment 
online. 
 
Kindergarten 2021 Orientation And Transition 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions Kindergarten orientation 
and transiation activities remain on hold. Miss Sayers 
and Mr Stevens are currently working on 
modifications to the program to enable 
homeschool communication to support students 
starting school next year. 
 

 
This Term, our school will be participating in the 
Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of 
the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, 
teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. 
The survey asks parents and carers questions about 
different factors that are known to impact on student 
wellbeing and engagement. 
 
Running this survey will help our school understand 
parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 
experience at school. These include: communication 

between parents/carers and staff, activities and 
practices at home and parent/carer views on the 
school's support of learning and behaviour. This 
valuable feedback will help our school make practical 
improvements.   
 
The survey is conducted entirely online on 
smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. 
The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to 
complete and is completely confidential. The parent 
survey will be conducted over Term 3 and early Term 
4. Although participating in the survey is entirely 
voluntary, your responses are very much appreciated.  
 
More information about the survey is available at: 
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au.  
 
To access the survey for our school go to: 
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/rsps2020  
 
The survey is available in 23 languages. The survey will 
close at 4pm on Friday 23 October 2020. 
 

Sports News 
PSSA 

Please note that due to COVID-19 restrictions, 
PSSA has been cancelled for Term 4. 

 
Library News 
Book Club Orders 
Your child received a brochure that is part of 

the Book Club. The last day for ordering from this 
issue will be Friday 11 September 2020. Rainbow 
Street Public School uses an online system for 
ordering Book Club called ‘LOOP’. NOTE: We are 
unable to accept cash or cheque payments. Payment 
by credit card using the LOOP system is the only way 
to purchase books. There is no need to bring in any 
paperwork to school. 
  
If you would like orders to be home delivered, please 
wait until after Friday 11 September 2020 to place 
your order online. You will then be presented with a 
home delivery option for an additional fee of $5.99. 
Pauline Soo 
Teacher Librarian 
 
Virtual City To Surf 
Fancy yourself a runner or want to help support our 
wonderful students, school and teachers?  This year 
the City2Surf will be a virtual event where participants 
run/walk the distance in their local communities.  
 
Join some of the parents, students and teachers doing 
the event and help raise funds for our wonderful 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/online-enrolment-for-nsw-public-schools
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/rsps2020
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school. Further details at 
https://bit.ly/city2surfrainbowst or contact Craig at 
running4rainbowst@gmail.com 
 

 
 

Student Of The Week 
Class Student Awarded for… 

KEB Duaa Improved confidence in 
joining in class discussions 
and public speaking 

KI Gabriel Trying hard to improve his 
reading 

KM Haider An interesting public 
speaking topic 

KS Dinuk Improved confidence when 
reading 

K/1W Maon Great work when  
subtracting 

1G Shivani  Improved effort in reading  

1/2M  Judah  Demonstrating collaboration 
and critical thinking in 
number groups 

2H Nazaaha Consistent effort in poetry 
writing 

2R Amelie Being a kind and caring 
friend 

Class Student Awarded for… 

3C Elliot Helping to sort out the 
equipment for art 

3L Lily Presenting an insightful and 
well planned speech 

4R Lam Lam Excellent work when writing 
texts 

4/5MN Frances Displaying a positive attitude 
towards learning 

5M Andrea An amazing and informative 
speech 

5/6R Riley Excellent performance 
during the 5/6R debate  

6A Sharon Displaying perseverance 
when presenting a speech to 
her peers 

SL Michelle Increased independence 
during literacy 

SR Alfredo Consistently working hard 

SS Dante Fluency in reading 

SZ Georgios Working well in maths 
groups 

 

Rainbow Awards 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received their Rainbow Badge today: 
 

Year Student 

2 Teddy 

6 Grace 

 

 
Hi everyone, 
 
We have no P&C meeting in September. This is 
because we are still working through some of the 
items agreed in the last P&C meeting and there is no 
significant business arising for voting at this stage. 
 
COVID-19 
We’d like to take the time to thank the school, staff, 
parents and students for their continued efforts to 
address this. 
 

https://bit.ly/city2surfrainbowst
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It has been noticed however that there have been 
some fairly large gatherings in surrounding parks and 
playgrounds, so we urge everyone to continue to 
maintain social distancing, i.e. 1.5m and/or masks. If 
you have any queries or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to ask via email. 
 

 For any members of Rebel Sports, 
please consider linking your membership to the 
Rainbow St Public School account, in store, which 
doesn’t affect your membership, but gives us credits 
to spend on sporting goods for the school and 
students. 
 
Please continue to keep safe. 
 
Many thanks, 
Jimmy Hayes 
President 
info@rainbowstpandc.org.au  
https://www.rainbowstpandc.org.au/ 
 
Community News 
Disclaimer:  Rainbow Street Public School, as a service to parents, will 
advertise community events which may be of interest. RSPS does not 
necessarily endorse or sponsor the events and accepts no responsibility for 
the management or organisation of these events. 
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